NOTICE OF AN OPEN WORK SESSION
OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
NORTH KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

January 21, 2020
6:00 PM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of North Kansas City,
Missouri, will conduct an open work session at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 21,
2020, at City Hall Council Chambers, 2010 Howell Street, North Kansas City, Missouri.
The tentative agenda of this meeting includes:

1. Call Meeting to Order

2. Destination Attractions Marketing Plan

3. Adjournment

This open work session of the City Council of the City of North Kansas City, Missouri,
has been duly called pursuant to the provisions of Section 2.04.030 of the Code of the
City of North Kansas City, Missouri, by the undersigned Mayor of the City of North
Kansas City, Missouri.

DONE this 16t day of January 2020 at 5:00 p.m.
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Don Stielow, Mayor

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:

Crystal Doss, City Clerk, City Hall
2010 Howell Street

North Kansas City, Missouri 64116
Telephone No. (816) 412-7815

Posted on the 16™ day of January 2020 at 5:00 p.m.



Minutes of the North Kansas City, Missouri City Work Session Meeting of
January 21, 2020

The City Council met in an open work session on Tuesday, January 21, 2020, at City
Hall, Council Chambers located at 2010 Howell Street in North Kansas City at 6:00 p.m.

The following were present:
Mayor: Don Stielow
Councilmembers: Bryant DelLong

Rita Pearce - absent
Jesse Smith
Valerie Pearman
Zachary Clevenger - absent
Rick Stewart
Fred Steffen
Tom Farr

Mayor Stielow called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

City Administrator Berlin stated that the FY 2020 Budget includes $20,000 | Destination

to fund the North Kansas City Business Council’'s Destination Attractions | Attractions Marketing
Marketing Plan. He introduced Rich Groves, Executive Director of the | Plan

Business Council, who noted that the Business Council is working with
students from the Northland CAPS program on developing this plan. Mr.
Groves introduced students Tristan Bramlett, Jean Paul Garzon, Matthew
Lachowitzer and Isaac Martin, who discussed the aspects of their
proposed program. Discussion ensued, with councilmembers
congratulating the students on their comprehensive program and
presentation. Mr. Groves noted that a separate set of Northland CAPS
students will be working with the Business Council on the implementation
phase of this project.

There being no further business before the Council, the meeting | Adjourn

adjourned at 6:30 PM.
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Attest:

City Clerk

Approved this 4" day of February 2020.



